
Our OTIS programme (On Time, In School) is designed to
promote the importance attendance.

Our whole school attendance since September 4th = 94.72%
National attendance = 93.4% 

Attendance this week
EYFS + KS1 Winners =Year 1 = 97.1%

KS2 Winners = Year 4 = 94.8%
Congratulations to our attendance winners this week

Dear all
Next week is Children’s metal Health week and our focus is ‘My Voice Matters’

Children will take part in a variety of activities throughout the week. 
On Friday 9th February we are holding our 3rd house day and with our theme

“Love being me”  children are invited to wear what they love, what makes them
unique, wonderful and amazing.

Have a nice weekend 

Moments Matter, Attendance Counts 

Year 6 have been
busy planning a

charity event for later
this year. Watch this
space for a ‘Fun Run

#PSHE



Dates for the Diary
There may be changes or additions to these dates, but we will

endeavour to let you know with as much notice as possible

Tuesday 6th February = Halton Primary Arts Exhibition in
Runcorn Shopping City
Wednesday 7th-Friday 9th February = Year 6 Robinwood 
Friday 9th February = House day 3. ‘Love being Me’ Day
Children are invited to wear what they love, what makes
them unique, wonderful and amazing
Friday 9th February = School closes at normal time for
Spring Half term.
Monday 19th February = School Re opens to all pupils
Tuesday 20th February = PC Croft visiting Year 5 Mini
Police 
Wednesday 21st February = Year 1 History Workshop
Tuesday 27th February = Year 5 School trip to Safety
Central - Please complete consent form via parentmail
Thursday 7th March = World Book Day- Book Swap-
details to follow 
Friday 8th March = (Reception class only) Mothers
Afternoon Tea 
Friday 22nd March = Marie Curie National Day Of
Reflection -Details to follow
Monday 25th March = Key stage 1 Easter Service at St
Johns Church 
Tuesday 26th March =  Year 5 Fire Service (Smoke Tent)  



House Day 
Friday 9th February 

‘Love being Me’ Day
Children invited to wear

what they love, what makes
them unique, wonderful and

amazing.

Children's Mental Health Week will take
place from 5th to 11th February 2024,
with the theme of ‘My Voice Matters.’







Recently, we have noticed a significant increase in the number of
vehicles parking in an unsafe manner during drop-off and pick-up times.
We understand that the school's location may pose challenges when it

comes to finding suitable parking spots. However, we kindly ask that you
remain mindful and considerate of others when parking your vehicles



School Holidays can be
found on our school

website within the tab
heading

 ‘Parent information’
Paper copies can also be
found in the letter racks
outside the main school

office.


